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Comments: Hello,

 

Building this coaster would damage local wildlife and destroy (further) a cultural monument to the Indigenous

peoples of the area. While it is believed that a roller coaster would benefit the area, it can be clearly seen that an

increase in tourists, litter, disruption to wildlife, and especially the damage and seizure of a beautiful piece of land

belonging to the Pueblo of Sandia, this project should not move forward whatsoever. This is their land, you must

treat it as such.


